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DATE: 9/2/2017
SUBJECT: Duluth Police Seek the Public's Assistance Locating a Missing Person
BY: Duluth Police Department Public Information Officer Ron Tinsley (218) 730-5722

NATURE OF INCIDENT: Media/Public Notification
CASE NO.: 17200446
INCIDENT DATE: 9/1/2017
INCIDENT TIME: 7:00 p.m.
INCIDENT LOCATION: 300 block South Lake Avenue
 
The Duluth Police Department is seeking the public’s assistance in locating a missing person.  On September 1st, 2017, at
approximately 7:00 p.m., Julie Marie Huntington was last seen in Canal Park; the 300 block South Lake Avenue and has not been
seen since.  Huntington is described as a 34 year old Caucasian female, 5’7”, 300 lbs., blue eyes and blonde hair.  Huntington was
last seen wearing a grey tank top, black hooded sweatshirt and black leggings.  It’s imperative that we locate Huntington.  Duluth
Police Department would like to check the health and welfare of Huntington along with getting her home.   If you see or know of
Huntington’s whereabouts, you are asked to contact the Duluth Police Department by calling 911.



   
   


